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November 26, 2019 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th floor 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re: Algoma Power Inc. (“API”) Application for 2020 Distribution Rates (EB-2019-0019) 
 Draft Rate Order – Reply Submission 
 
 
In accordance with the OEB’s Decision and Order, dated October 17, 2019 (the “Decision”), 
intervenors and OEB staff were directed to file any comments on API’s draft rate order by 
November 21, 2019. 
 
API is in receipt of OEB staff’s submission, which generally acknowledges that API’s draft rate 
order is consistent with the Decision.  API did not receive any submissions from intervenors.  
Accordingly, API does not have any responses to comments on its draft rate order. 
 
If you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Original signed by: 
 
 
Greg Beharriell, 
Manager Regulatory Affairs 
RegulatoryAffairs@fortisontario.com 
P. 905-871-0330 ext. 3278 
 
cc: Intervenors of Record in EB-2019-0019 
 Birgit Armstrong, OEB Case Manager 
 Michael Buonaguro, Counsel 
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